
20 June 2011

Dear Members,

PNoWB will participate in the 2011 World Bank/IMF Annual Meetings with a special parliamentary program 
from 19-22 September, in Washington D.C. We will organize a parliamentary workshop on 20 September 
and the delegation will have the opportunity to engage in a direct dialogue with World Bank and IMF 
leadership. This will be a privileged occasion to meet the newly elected IMF Managing Director, Ms. 
Christine Lagarde. Participants will also have the opportunity to take part in the Programme of Seminars 
and Civil Society Policy Forum. We strongly encourage PNoWB Members who would be interested in 
participating in the 2011 Annual Meetings to send an e-mail to secretariat@pnowb.org. 

Best wishes,

Parliamentary Network on the World Bank
c/o European Office of the World Bank
66 avenue d'Iéna 75116 Paris - France
Tel. +33 (0)1 40 69 30 55
Fax +33 (0)1 40 69 31 64
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